
Date : 08/12/2009 19:09 
Objet : Publication of presentations on the CoE website 

Dear Speakers, 
please let me thank you once again for the quality of your presentations which has been appreciated by all 
participants to the conference. 

The presentations will be published on the Council of Europe website: www.coe.int/familv 
<httPS.7/net2.tdh.ch/+CSCOE+/files/files retr/init/html/file/cifs%3A%2Fo/ċ2F6A6A6A2E7062722E766167%2Ffamil 
y? (some of them are already there) so please let me know if I am authorised to give the texts that you sent some 
days ago for the interpreters or if you prefer to send me a revised version. 

Thank you for your collaboration. 
Best regards, 

Patrizia De Luca 
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